
  

FALL LEAF CLEANUP  

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 6TH 

The Village is renting a leaf vacuum for this day.  If you don’t want to bag your 

leaves this year, have them swept to the edge of your lawn by the morning of 

Tuesday November 6th for pick up.  After this date you will have to bag your 

leaves for pick up.  Call the Village office if you have any questions Monday 

through Thursday 8:00am-4:30pm 608-943-6917.
 

REMINDER –  

NO BURNING IN THE STREETS!!!! 


